
 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
                                Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

Rev.  Darren Hood, Interim Minister of Music 

 D- LIFE GROUPS 
Please sign up for  
D-Life Groups. Sign up 
sheets and sample  
lessons are on the WMU 
Table. Call the Church 
Office 256-447-9496 or  
 
          Pam Jones  
        256-405-7440  
        for more info. 

YOUTH!!! 
 

Our Youth will be having 
a costume party on Wed., 
Oct. 30th at 6:00 p.m. 
Whoever has the best 
costume will receive a 
Chic Fil A gift card. 
 
If you would like to assist 
in preparing for this 
event you can contact 
Whitney Grimes at 
256-453-7680. 
 
Ages 6th grade to 12th 
grade. 

TRUNK OR TREAT 
We encourage as 
many as can to  
decorate & set up for 
our Trunk or Treat 
on Thursday,  
Oct. 31st by 5:00 pm 
This is one 
way we 
can reach 
out to our 
youth. 

 

 

November 3, 2019 
Special Day of Celebration 

leading up to our 

150th Anniversary 
 

Sharing God’s Word 
Dr. Roger Wilmore 

 
Special Music 

Reverend Kevin Reeves 
         Doug Rosser, Jr. and Cindy Holbrooks 
 

Service Time 10:15-11:15 
 

Soups and Chili and Sandwiches 

Immediately following service 

 Piedmont First Baptist Church 
105 North Main St. 

Piedmont, AL 36272 
Phone Number 256-447-9496   

Fax  256-447-7322 
Deacons on call : 24hrs.-A Day 

Chris Hanson 256-846-2502 
Kenny Ingram 256-689-9499 
Doug Rosser 256-239-2523 

Oct. 27, 2019 

CHILDREN’S PRAISE 
 
 
Welcome     Michael Ingram 
 
  

“One Thing Remains” 
 

“How Deep The Father’s Love For Us” 
 

“Glorious Day” 
 
 

Offertory Prayer    Darren Hood 
 

“Who You Say I Am” 
 

 
Message     Michael Ingram 
 
 
 
Invitation              “Lord I Need You” 
 
 
 

Announcements Video 
 
 
 

Decisions     Michael Ingram 
 
 
Closing Prayer     Terry Gallagher 
 



Birthdays 

Sunday, Oct. 27th 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

    Compass Advisory Council @ 2:00 p.m. 

150th Anniversary Special Prayer Time @ 

          4:30 p.m. in the Sanctuary 

 Awana Clubs meet 5:30-6:30 p.m. 

 Evening Service 5:30 p.m. 

Wednesday, Oct. 30th 

 Bible Study, 6:00 p.m. F.H. 

 Youth 6:00 p.m. 
 Choir 7:00 p.m. 
Thursday, Oct. 31 

      Trunk or Treat, set up by 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday, Nov. 3rd 

     Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

   Roger Wilmore, speaking in Morning          
 Worship 10:15 a.m., preparing for 

 Our 150th Celebration in January. 

     Churchwide Meal in Fellowship Hall  

         Awana Clubs meet 5:30-6:30 p.m 

 Evening Service 5:30 p.m. 

Oct. 27th-Nov. 3rd 

 

 Babies:  Kerstin Bryant, Darby Bryant  

Toddlers 1: Amy & Addison Bennefield  

 2’s & 3’s:      Sandy Phillips, Allie Haynes 

 4’s & 5’s:                       

Security:  Randy Smith, Randy Goss 

Children’s Church: Steve & Rachel Smith 

           You may swap with someone if there is a need to. 

Babies:  Chuck & Kelly Lockridge 

Toddlers 1: Alison & Sheldon Estes 

 2’s & 3’s:       Patty & Molly Clemons 

 4’s & 5’s  Missie & Haley Bostick            

 Security:                 Sparks Harper, David Martin 

 Children’s Church: Chris & Kim Hanson 

            You may swap with someone if there is a need to.  

Oct. 28th 
Kay Kisor 

Julissa Mancilla 
Oct. 29th 

Craig Parris 
Andrew Coble 
Justin Houck 

Oct. 30th 
Chuck Lockridge 
Sharon Headrick 

Oct. 31st 
Pam McCord 

 

SUNDAY,  Oct. 27th 

SUNDAY,  Nov. 3rd 

 WMU Recipe Book 
We have extended the 
deadline for turning in 
recipes for our recipe 
book. Please turn in by 
Sunday, Oct. 27th to  
Holly Williams, Kaye 
Hansmann, Shelia  
Harper or Church  
office. Thank you. 

CHRISTMAS STARS 
Sandy has the  

Christmas Stars to 
adopt out. They will 
be due back to the 
PBC by Dec. 5th or 
give to Sandy in the 

Church Office. Thank 
you so much. 

To My Loving Church, 
Thank you for the  
visits, prayers, Food 
and Friendship during 
my hospital stay and 
coming home.  
 Ruby Gresham 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

Remember that TODAY,   Oct 27th we 
have a Special Prayer Time in our 
Sanctuary at 4:30 p.m.   On November 
3rd, Kevin Reeves will be with us lead-
ing our worship. Doug Rosser, Jr. and 
Cindy Holbrooks will be bringing our  
special music. Sharing God’s Word 
that day will be Dr. Roger Wilmore.  
Come join us this afternoon  as we pray 
for these folks and our Church. 
 Martha Garner, Scott Maddox 

From the Pages of the 
“Little Flock” 

Rev. Samuel Hill Pendley of Rome, 
Georgia was called as the twenty-
sixth pastor to the “Little Flock” on 
October 25, 1930 for a salary of 
about $1,200 per year and use of 
the Pastorium. After preaching a 
trial sermon on Sunday, October 
25, 1930, Bro. Pendley accepted the 
call that would begin four years of 
service characterized by steady 
growth in membership and in the 
physical facilities, despite the fact 
that the United States was in  
economic ruins from the Great 
Depression of 1929. He was  
ordained in 1917 at Damascus B.C. 
Gordon County Georgia. 

CHRISTMAS STARS 

adopt out. They will 

give to Sandy in the 
Church Office. Thank 

On November 3rd we will have a 
Soup, Chili, Sandwich luncheon  
immediately following the morning 
worship service, celebrating our  
upcoming 150th Anniversary in  
January. Church will provide  
crackers and drinks and desserts. 
There will be a sign up sheet on the 
WMU table in the hallway. Please 
list soup, chili, or sandwiches.Thank 
you ladies for all your help. For 
more info contact, Shelia Harper @ 
256-236-7376 or Cynthia Baker @ 
256-283-8163. 

Food Distribution PBC 
 

FBC has been asked to assist in 
the food give away for  

Thanksgiving on Nov. 16th. 
Those to help with freezers  be 
there by 7:00 am, All others at 
8:00 am. Thank you for being a 

loving and giving Church. 

Dear Church Family: Nathern 
and I appreciate so much your 
prayers, messages, cards and  
anything you may have done to 
help in this time of mourning the 
loss of my sister, Peggy Pounds. 
Thank you for being there for us 
during this time. Continue to 
pray for comfort and closure. 
       Nathern & Lindsey Houck  
            & Family 

To My Loving Church, 

 

Dear Church Family: We appreciate so 
much being able to serve with you at 
FBC. Thank you so much for all you do 
for your Staff,  Pastor Michael Ingram,  
Minister of Music, Darren Hood, 
Financial Manager, Kathy Robinson, 
Ministry Assistant, Sandy Phillips and 
Custodian Christie Maddox. Love You! 
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